
Free park entrance with Tahoe
plate
The Tahoe Fund is partnering with Nevada State Parks to offer
free access to Sand Harbor, Cave Rock and Spooner Lake on July
12 to current owners of Lake Tahoe license plates.

The event is meant as a thank you to those who support Lake
Tahoe with the purchase of Tahoe license plates.

Funds  generated  through  the  sale  of  Tahoe  license  plates
support projects that help to preserve and restore the natural
environment of the Lake Tahoe Basin.

Entrance is free for Nevada and California plates.
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